Minutes of the Ludlow Cultural Council
April 25, 2022
The meeting was called to order by Michelle Goncalves at 6:02 pm.

Present at meeting were: Nira Flatley, Michelle Goncalves, Robert Radowski, Janet Settembro, Susan
Amaral, and Cindy Kennedy.

Absent: Grace Barone, Matt Tibbits and Sharon Clarke.

1) Approval of minutes: Motion was made by Nira Flatley to approve the minutes dated March 28,
2022. Motion was seconded by Susan Amaral and was approved by all members present.

2) Update on 2022 LCC grant contracts

no updates

3) Update on 2022 Grants — =
Discussion followed regarding request from Senior Center to redistribute granifrom Jlmmy
Mazz to Jellyfish in the amount of $84.00. This would be to cover travel expéﬁses eﬁthe amst.

Motion was made by Susan Amaral to redistribute $84 as described above. J o -:f T
Motion was seconded by Bob Radowski and was approved by all members p:t_‘esent{j PR
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Reminder: Dates for Community Market are September 24 & 25, 2022, 11 am-3 gm.
Discussion is still ongoing with Town Administrator, Marc Strange, regarding what and how
much insurance is required from all vendors in order to participate in the Community Market.
Michelle to continue to follow this.
Bob Radowski says Magician is excited and ready to go. It was suggested that we will have a
table for him and he could walk around the market also.

5) 2022 Summer Concert Series:
Jeff Gavioli has inquired if he can move his date for Bad News Jazz concert from 8/21 to 8/14.
This date appears to be open. Michelle will check with Debbie Gates to be sure date is still
available.
LCC will request that all concerts are not longer than 1 % hours.
Cindy Kennedy has left messages regarding Ludlow high school athletic organizations to sponsor
a summer concert. She has received no response. No further sponsors are required, so no
follow up is needed.

6) Other business:

Michelle will print out summer concert series posters, once we hear from Town Hall regarding
insurance requirements.
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Next meeting will be May 23, 2022.

Motion was made to adjourn meeting by Susan and seconded by Cindy.

Approved by all members present.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:29 pm.

Respectfully Submitted by Nira Flatley
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